To All Teams,

Rosters are now locked and cannot be altered in anyway.

These rosters are now your playoff roster, and are all posted on the website under the "Rosters" tab.

If a team is caught using a player during the Playoffs that is not on the roster, that team will forfeit the
game in which that illegal player played in. Teams can only question an illegal player during any point of
the game and not after the completion of the game.

Procedure:

If there is a player that you think is not on the opposing team’s roster please ask the team for photo
Identification of that player, i.e. Driver’s license and cross reference that players name to the Team’s

roster on the website. If that player is not on the roster please bring it to the attention of the umpire.

All players are responsible to have their identification with them. If they don't and that player is
guestioned that was player is deemed illegal and a forfeit will be issued.

There have been many complaints in past years of illegal players and we have now made steps to try
and fix this issue, so please abide by the rules in place.

This particular rule is not in the "Rules" tab on the website but was mentioned to all teams in an earlier
email that went out months ago.

There are no exceptions to the rule, so please follow what we have in place in fairness to the league.



